darch 13, 1973

Col. George Juskalian
2000 So. Fads Street (Avartment #409)
Arlington, Virginia
Deay George:

I am happily resnonding to thas letter vou sent to
My. Bashian concering yvour stewarship program efforts.
They are most encouraging.

Wa will write to sach of them directly, sending them
receints as wall.

Mr. Koumjian has indeed enxolled as a Steward.

Thanks again and bast wishes.

Jasknaatedugsian

Jaok Antreasasian
Executive Director
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